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 Contact Details

For items requiring attention 
of the Council,  please contact 
Nicki Phillips, the Parish Clerk: 
barnwellparishclerk@gmail.com

Parish Councillors:    

David Brown (Chair). Jeanne 
DeBock. Catriona Forrest, 

Heather Hanlon, Tim Herring, 
Chris Soans,  Graham Wise                                     

B A R N W E L L  P A R I S H  C O U N C I L 

The Parish Council meets 
bi-monthly, usually on the third 
Tuesday of the month, at the 
Village Hall at 7pm. The public are 
welcome to attend. Minutes of 
the meetings can be found on the 
parish council website:
www.barnwellparishcouncil.org.uk

WEEKLY NEWS UPDATE

The Recreation field meadow is looking at its best 
at the moment with the new wild flowers attracting 
local wildlife - do go and take a look if you have not 
visisted before. 

A cherry tree has come down on the bank of the 
chancel. it is likely other trees on the bank may also 
be vulnerable so please be careful in this area. It is 
not owned or managed by the Parish Council but 
we have notified those concerned and had a kind 
offer to remove it.

A small number of Neighbourhood Watch signs 
have now been added in the village.  

The number of pot holes that need repair has been 
logged with Northamptonshire Highways and 
been added to their works plan over the coming 
months for repair. In addition the side of the road 
has broken away below Castle View and has been 
reported. Updates on the  fixmystreet website.

Jerry has been busy circulating 
letters to those who have already 
signed up to the Neighbourhood 
Watch Scheme and to gather their 
views. If you have not yet signed 
up please speak to Jerry Dodd (1 
Church Green) who will be happy to 
share more details. 

PLANNING APPLICATIONSPLANNING APPLICATIONS

Local Planning Applications that we have been notified of which may be of interest 
include:

NE/22/00698/OUT in respect to additional warehousing off the A605 near Thrapston 
and Titchmarsh. Comments are due in by 1 July. This is in additional to the warehousing 
planning application that went in earlier this year.

NE/22/00665/FUL in respect to demolition of an exisiting conservatory and erection of 
a ground floor rear extension, and loft conversion with proposed front and rear dormers 
at Craigmarr, Main Street.  


